	St Charles Catholic Primary School- Governor Visit Form

	Name of Governors: Stephen Roberts

	Date:  Thursday 7th December  2017 

	Time: 2.00pm- 3pm

	Visited Headteacher

	Purpose of Visit: 
Routine meeting and feedback re recent Ofsted inspection

	Staff Present: Mrs Roberts (Headteacher)

	Comments and Observations:
This was my first regular meeting with the Head teacher following the school’s recent Section 5 Inspection under Ofsted. Unfortunately, I was out of the country at the time of the inspection and Mrs Roberts subsequently gave me verbal feedback as to the inspection, noting that as yet we still awaited the final approved report. It was noted that the school expected to receive a favourable report.

We further discussed Safeguarding, Child Protection and recording of such information. It was noted that the single central record was maintained in a digital format but that the Head teacher also kept a secure hardcopy of this information, in the safe. It was noted that there were not any outstanding child protection issues.

We further discussed staffing matters and the management of these.

The Head teacher reported that a new Parent Governor had been elected and that she would be available to attend forthcoming committee meetings in January, subject to DS clearance.

SR reported that he would be unavailable for the RE inspection in January but would inform the Vice Chair and Governor with responsibility for RE, of this.

In conclusion, SR congratulated the Head teacher for her work over the last two years, in particular her focus on the young people who attended the school as individuals in their own right and that he awaited with anticipation the final, approved inspection report. 

 

	Next Steps:  
1. SR to contact Vice Chair and Governor with responsibility for RE, regarding the forthcoming RE inspection, 23rd January 2018.

2. SR to attend forthcoming Carol Concert 
Signature: 
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